
Construction Update: April 25, 2025 

Gardiner Expressway Strategic Rehabilitation: Dufferin Street to 
Strachan Avenue │ Community Update 
 
Thank you for subscribing to the Gardiner Expressway Rehabilitation, Section 2 Dufferin 
Street to Strachan Avenue, community update e-newsletter.  
 
Stage 3 Demolition Work Begins Monday, April 28    

Stage 3 demolition work begins on Monday, April 28 and is expected to continue for 
approximately 8 to 10 weeks. Work will occur on the north two lanes, starting at the west end 
of the construction zone (near Dufferin Street), progressing eastbound.  
 
Work may begin as early as 4 a.m. and continue until 7 p.m., Monday to Saturday.  
 
To accommodate operations at Exhibition GO Station, overnight work will be required for at 
least one week. Details about the overnight work will be shared in an upcoming email update 
once timing is confirmed. 
 
This work involves the use of saw cutting, hydraulic hammers and other demolition methods 
and higher levels of noise during these activities can be expected. 

Noise monitoring is in place, and updates will be provided as the work progresses. 

 
Thank you for your pa�ence!  
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work towards a safer and more 
efficient Gardiner Expressway. 
 

Please share this email 
To ensure widespread awareness, please share this email with your neighbours and 
encourage them to sign up for updates to stay informed with the latest information. 
 

For more informa�on 
If you have any questions or have any suggestions for what you would like to see in this 
community update, please contact the field ambassador for this project, Madeleine Eleuteri, 
at GardinerS2info@parsons.com or 437-996-4065. 
 
Stay tuned for the next update! 
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